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The Town of Vienna Police Department Welcomes  

Officer Sara Ebrahimi to its ranks 
 

 
(Pictured above from left to right is Officer Sara Ebrahimi with Police Chief James Morris) 

 

On May 8th, 2023, the Town of Vienna Police Department welcomed a new member, 

Officer Sara Ebrahimi, to their family. Prior to joining the department, Officer Ebrahimi 

spent approximately five years with the Northern Virginia Community College Police 

Department, serving in the patrol division. 

 

Born in Sari, Iran, Officer Ebrahimi is fluent in Farsi. She initially obtained a bachelor's 

degree in Biology before relocating to Virginia in 2010. Continuing her pursuit of 

knowledge, she enrolled at Strayer University in Arlington, earning a master's degree in 

Healthcare Administration. In December 2018, Officer Ebrahimi graduated from the 

Northern Virginia Criminal Justice Academy's 139th Session. 

 

Despite her demanding career, Officer Ebrahimi embraces the role of being a mother to a 

toddler. Outside work, she enjoys engaging in various activities, including playing 

soccer, hiking, weightlifting, running, and reading. 

 
For Further Information please contact  

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer  

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255. 6845 
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